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Posted on June 4, 2019

We celebrated our Head of Housekeeping, Sandra's 70th birthday on Friday 24 May here at Woodstock Residential Care

Home.

Our staff team gave her a lovely birthday surprise, with lots of gifts and flowers from us all.

Many happy returns Sandra – love from everyone at Woodstock!
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